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From: Robert Lostumo
To: Zoning, Planning
Subject: Case # FLU-24-01 ZON-24-01
Date: Monday, May 6, 2024 1:16:11 PM

Hi

I am a home owner right across street from towing company wishing to expand.   I would like
to have remote access to meeting this Wednesday the 8th.  I am unable to attend in person. 

I am not in favor of this business expansion into a growing neighborhood due to traffic
congestion, noise from big trucks, and toxic chemicals released by damaged vehicles. 

Thank you
Robert Lostumo
727 479-5499

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fus-phishalarm-ewt.proofpoint.com%2FEWT%2Fv1%2FKu2zMRHrX9P-51r8!sX39ZQOELzd2KeyYU6jtbY0HdZYHjXoAv4jITcmccI4XnHTVUrNUlYnTXX0YWpW94qGY5ZY4d34J1eCv2zlebCTn7bwhCFuxx5wRzXhYZpx31yI9Oz2ukwPGrxlxCQ%24&data=05%7C02%7Czoning%40pinellas.gov%7C4be07768d42b4bcbec6308dc6df037b0%7Cc32ee18fa4c746ffaf408ed605642745%7C0%7C0%7C638506125710284839%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=2M%2B0Vd6V56g3D5WZGkp826%2F%2BcUEEwGjSWiaK1No3vnE%3D&reserved=0
mailto:robertlostumo@gmail.com
mailto:zoning@pinellas.gov

